
From: Stuart, David 
Sent: 05 October 2020 18:16
To: Planning Policy
Cc: Angela King; Claire Rodway
Subject: Farringdon Neighbourhood Plan:  Regulation 16 consultation

FAO Angela King

Dear Angela

Thank you for your Regulation 16 consultation on the submitted version of the Farringdon
Neighbourhood Plan.

I can confirm that there are no issues associated with the Plan upon which we wish to comment.

Kind regards

David

David Stuart | Historic Places Adviser South West
Direct Line: 0117 975 0680 | 
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